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Following discussion with the representatives of the dental profession, the British 
Dental Association about the discontinuation of the Continuing Professional 
Development Allowance (CPDA) it was agreed by Scottish Government not to 
proceed with the withdrawal. 
 
Therefore the CPDA remains unchanged and in place as part of the Statement of 
Dental Remuneration. 


